
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                               14th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

As part of supporting more effective and regular communication between the school and parents / 

guardians, we have introduced new features on the school VSware App. The current text messaging system 

is very expensive to operate and a move to notifications will greatly reduce this expense.  

 

Parents and guardians will now receive a notification on their VSware App when a message is sent from the 

school. To ensure that you receive all messages, please download the app if you have not already done so. 

All necessary information in setting up and using VSware can be found on the following link.  

https://support.vsware.ie/en/guides-for-parents 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ms Fallon 

Principal 
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